
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the incident with a child in Buryatia

 

  

On the night of November 21-22, 2022, a 4-year-old girl, having dressed herself, went outside all by
herself, overstepped the limits of the yard where she lived. Soon the girl's parents began to search for
their daughter, but they could manage to do it only by the morning, the girl was underdressed.
Despite the efforts of doctors, the child died. In the investigative Directorate of the Investigative
Committee of the Russian Federation for the Republic of Buryatia, a criminal investigation has been
launched in order to detect in detail all the circumstances of the tragedy.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed Mr. V.V. Sukhorukov, Head of the Investigative
Directorate of the ICRF for the Republic of Buryatia, to submit a progress report on the criminal
investigation.
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